Dear RHS Families,

It appears that a few people appearing as students are entering area schools and are recording their experiences. From what I understand, a local police department may have interviewed a suspect and are taking this very seriously. Trespassing at another school is a serious problem.

We don't believe they entered Roosevelt High School.

The local police believe the alleged intent of the videos was to share the ease of access to area schools.

With that in mind, please be reminded of Roosevelt's Safety Plan expectations-

All students and guests will enter the building through the cafeteria entrance at all times.

Thank you, Dennis